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        St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    sgallagher125@c2kni.net

Monday: Credit Union

Tuesday: Carol Service
Wednesday: Pyjama and movie Morning
Thursday: Flu Vaccine
Friday: Half Day 
Pantomime
We all had a fantastic time at the pantomime Beauty and the Beast. Once again the children must be commended on their excellent behaviour.

Wesleyan Hall 
I was so proud of how well our children performed at the Carol Service and they really epitomised that what we lack in numbers we can make up with in volume and quality – well done boys and girls.

Flu Vaccine
The flu vaccines have arrived and the school nurse will be here on Thursday morning to administer the flu vaccine to those children whose parents signed consent forms for.
Electric Pylon

You may have noticed that there was a lot of additional traffic at the school last week as NIE were removing the pylon from the school grounds. This was a health and safety issue raised earlier in the year and it is great that it was resolved so soon. Thank you for your patience with the additional traffic.

Santa Saturday
A huge thank you to our PTFA for organising a very successful Santa Saturday. Santa got stuck coming over the mountains but we were glad he arrived safely. Our PTFA do a lot of fund raising and thanks to all their hard work and your generosity we are able to buy additional resources for the children. This year so far the PTFA have paid for Mathletics, bought additional multi-sensory resources, bought outdoor chalkboards and refurbished our school library as well as subsidising our school trips. Thank you once again to our PTFA.

Outstanding Money

A few children still have to pay for their cushions, coasters and cards. Please forward as soon as possible.
Christmas Carol Service Practice

We have our next practice on tomorrow morning. Children can be dropped off at the chapel once again at 9.00am and we will practice before mass begins at 10.00am. Thank you for your co-operation with this.
Christmas Carol Service
Our Christmas Carol Service takes place tomorrow night at 7.30pm in St. Mary’s Chapel. Children will come dressed in their costume at 7.15pm.Miss McRory’s class will have their costumes home with them tomorrow.
Christmas Movie Morning
The School Council have helped to organise a Movie Morning on Wednesday 18th December. Children can come to school in their pyjamas and they will watch a movie together while drinking hot chocolate.

School Closure
School will close at 11.30am on Friday 20th December. No dinners will be served on this day.
Christmas Greetings
It has been a very busy term and I am sure the children and yourselves are looking forward to a good rest over Christmas. I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very happy, holy and peaceful Christmas and I look forward to seeing you in 2020. 

Our thoughts and prayers are with all of you who may have an empty seat at Christmas this year due to the passing of a loved one. We hope you will gain the strength and support from your family to enjoy this festive season as best as you can.
	PUPIL OF THE WEEK:
Miss Mc Rory: Thomas Elliot
Mrs Gallagher/ Mrs Boyd: Cayden
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OUR success is doing OUR best!

